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October 16, 1998-

.

Edlow International Company
ATTN: Mrs. F. Oshinowo

Spent Fuel Project Manager
Suite 500
1666 Connecticut Avenue, NW
Washington, DC 20009

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 99990002/98-02

Dear Mrs. Oshinowo:

This refers to the inspection of the Physical Protection of a Shipment of Irradiated Fuel
conducted by W. Tobin on October 5-6,1998, and to the telephonic discussion between you
and W. Tobin of my staff on October 9,1998.

~ The areas examined during the inspection were the security measures afforded the Department
of Energy's shipment of foreign research reactor spent fuel with port of entry at the Charleston
Naval Weapons Station in Charleston, South Carolina, and terminating at the Savannah River
Site (SRS) in Aiken, South Carolina. The inspection consisted of selective examinations of
procedures and representative records, interview with personnel, and observation by the
inspector.

Within the scope of the inspection, vio: ' ons o' deviations were not identi'ied..

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the NRC's " Rules of Practice," a copy of this letter and its
. enclosure will be placed in the NRC Pubfc Document Room.

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact us.

Sincerely,

.

Edward J. McAlpine, Chief
Fuel Facilities Branch
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety

Docket No. 99990002
License No.110-27 \

Enclosure: NRC Inspection Report
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State of Maryland
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